Co-op
award
to young
curators

THE Young Curators Club at Dornoch
museum Historylinks has been granted

£2895 from the Co-op Community Fund.

The award will help the club with its
programme of events next year.

Historylinks’s Brian Munro said the
museum was very grateful to all
Co-op members who had helped raise
the funding.

He said: “The club has gone from

strength to strength under the guidance
of Caroline Seymour, assisted by Alison
Davis and Lorna Dalton.

“This money means that we can
continue our packed programme of
exciting sessions and events for the
members of YCC for the coming year.

“The club is a great way to share with
young people the amazing history and
heritage of Dornoch”



